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Professor Emmett L. Bennett
Box 1967

Yale Station

New Haven, Conn.

Dear Professor Bennett:

Thank you for the books of reference on Minoan
archaeology.

I am glad to learn that you will be able to
spend a whole year in Greece to continue your work and
tgat you will probably spend a month or two in Crete. 1
shall be happy to have word from you about any new de-
velopments in the Minoan world that turn up.

At Reunion in June, I had an og ortunity to talk
with Arnold Whitridge who, you will recall, spent a year
at the University o% Athens. He too had been to Crete and
had seen Dr. Yamalakis' collection.

I trust that I will have the pleasure of meeting
you in person at New Haven some time this fall before you

go to Greece. I am planning to spend September abroad but
will not get as far east as Greece.

Cordially yours,

F
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